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Request: 
 
I would like to know how much has been spent on flood defences against sea, river and 
surface water flooding over the last 5 years. In addition, I would also like to find out how 
much the council has spent repairing flood damages. 
 
Response:  
 
Capital Expenditure on Flood Defences against sea, river and surface water over the last 
5 Years :  
 
2014/15 £1.501m  
2015/16 £1.597m 
2016/17 £2.070m 
2017/18 £4.690m 
2018/19 £1.928m Budget 
 
Flood Damage Repairs 
 
 The Council outsourced a number of its central “technical” services to Capita under a long 
term contract that commenced on 1st November 2012. The arrangement will last until 
2022 but may be extended until 2027. As such this service is provided for the Council by 
Capita, which is a private company and as such is exempt from the provisions of the 
Freedom of Information Act. The information requested is not the Council’s information. 
In 15/16 the council received a grant from DEFRA to be spent on Flood Damage. In this 
year the spend was £31,216.43. 


